
 
 

 

 

March 3, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear AASHE Staff, 
 
I affirm that the University of Houston 2022 STARS report has been reviewed in full and that all 
the identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully addressed prior to submission. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Jennifer Rea, PMP 
Assistant Director 
Facilities Communications and Engagement 
 


